
CTPS BOARD MEETING   Feb.11, 2025 

In attendance:  Alora Johns, Sherry Field, Ester Jones, Therese McHuge 

Alora reported:   

           Juia Fletcher has sent in the application for the grant. 

             All the books have arrived and will be presented to the library soon. 

Treasurer’s report was given.  No corrections were suggested. 

Therese agreed to get a door prize for this Saturday. 

We divided up the supplies needed for the paint- in. 

Sherry will bring the items for the still lifes and will bring some clothes for drapes. 

Ester will bring some lights, 

Alora will bring 2 table easels and one light and the drop cloths. 

Alora was corrected about the program in March,  

Therese will update the website to show our March presenter is Julia Fletcher. 

Sherry agreed to continue finding programs for next year but we will need to find 
someone to help at the meetings with the presenter ,  Introducing them, helping them 
set up and tear down. Sherry will also help show them how to do her job.  We need this 
because Sherry is unable to commit to coming each month to the meetings. 

Sherry asked We announce two art shows at the meeting,  The APS show at the 
Arboretum. Women in Art at Bee Cave. 

Before we ended the meeting Therese asked for some advice on a portrait she was 
working on. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

Alora 

 
 


